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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Guidance for the Pharmacy Advice Audit; New Hypertension Case-Finding Service resource; Update guidance on Schedule of Payments; Mounjaro® shelf-life FAQs.
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			Pharmacy owners and their teams can now access guidance about the upcoming national Pharmacy Advice Audit, including full details of how to take part between 3rd and 16th June 2024.

As announced earlier this month, Community Pharmacy England’s audit will help demonstrate how pharmacies are supporting their communities every day and assist in gathering critical evidence for use in our funding discussions with Government and the NHS. Your data will help us make the case for increased funding for the sector – and capture healthcare advisory work not being covered by Pharmacy First.

We hope to receive data from as many pharmacy teams as possible to build a strong evidence base, and would be hugely grateful to anyone who is able to take part. The audit has been designed to be simple and instructions on how to participate can be found in the new guidance.







		View the guidance and recording template 
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			Community Pharmacy England has published the second of a series of articles to help pharmacy owners and their teams maximise the potential of the Hypertension Case-finding Service (HCFS). 

The reminder highlights the importance of promoting and marketing the service effectively to ensure its success. Pharmacy owners are encouraged to review their current marketing strategies and consider using a variety of approaches and activities. To assist with this, we have created a ‘promoting the service’ checklist, which provides suggested actions and activities for enhancing existing service marketing and promotion efforts. 
Learn more and access the resource 







		




			Updated Schedule of Payments
The NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) has updated its guidance on 'Understanding your Schedule of Payments'. 

Pharmacy owners have already received their new-look Schedule of Payments, which was updated following the introduction of the Pharmacy First service in April 2024. The NHSBSA recently revised its guidance document to provide pharmacy owners with a clearer understanding of their Schedule of Payments.
Read more 







		




			FAQs about Mounjaro®▼ (tirzepatide) 2.5 mg KwikPen® – shelf-life extension
Following the recent announcement of an extended shelf-life for certain Mounjaro® (tirzepatide) 2.5mg KwikPen® products, Eli Lilly has released an FAQ document to provide guidance for pharmacy owners and their teams when dispensing Mounjaro to patients.
Learn more and read the FAQs 
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